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SOUTH EAST CHAMPIONSHIPS NOVEMBER 2023 

Since the last meeting, we have had the South East Championships back in November 2023 where all Sussex Clubs 

were represented. This proved to be a great competition for all Sussex clubs coming home with various medal 

positions. 

 

2024 

This year started off with Hollingtons Invitational, again where all Sussex clubs competed against other regions. Once 

again this has proved to be a great success for all of Sussex coming home with lots of medals positions raging from 

club 1 up to regional 4 and including Adults. 

 

ENGLISH CHAMPIONSHIPS TUMBLE SILVER LEVEL 

The English championships this year has changed its date to: 7th – 9th June 2024 in Telford. 

 

FUTURE DATES 

 

ICC CHAMPIONSHIP QUALIFIER 

This will take place at Hollington gymnastics Club and will be on Sunday 12th May 2024. This will be all club levels 1-6. 

 

SUSSEX CHAMPIONSHIPS 

We have decided this year we will be doing two Sussex Championships for tumble as we feel we would like to now 

include all levels of tumble from club up to regional. 

At this present moment we cant confirm officially these dates as we are waiting on the venue. This is due to the 

venue changing hands so we are unable confirm but we are looking at possibly: 

29th September, clubs 5-6, regional 1-4. 

13th October, clubs 1-4 and adults 

These will all be held hopefully with fingers crossed at Hollington Gymnastics Club.  

 

Thank you once again for your support within Sussex, and look forward to another great year. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mark and Nikki 

Sussex tumble representatives. 


